Birchwood Boiler House Community Hall
Safeguarding Children

Whilst we do not supervise groups or individuals, we do have a responsibility toward
the Safeguarding and Protection of everyone, especially children.
Lincolnshire County Council guidelines are available on the net and we have
produced the following useful guide to our hireres. Groups using the Hall will have
there own procedures and be registered to work with children.

All persons who use our premises shall be aware of any concerns, such
as abuse, harm, danger or bullying toward children.
This can manifest within gatherings without noticing, it is the duty of
everyone to address any issue they feel constitutes harm in any shape or
form.

Report to the person responsible observations and ultimately to the
County Council.
Adult supervisors must ensure children do not wander off the premises
and do not enter the kitchen without supervision.

Whilst we are insured for Public Liability, persons contracting equipment
hire such as discos, bouncy castles etc have a safety certificate or PAT
tested to operate in the public domain.

We cannot be held responsible for any loss, damage or harm beyond
what we provide.

Whilst we welcome any questions or concerns you may have, please
either talk to our volunteer caretaker or to the secretary;
birchwoodboilerhouse@gmail.com
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